
TO:  Board of Trustees/Dr. Randy McCoy 
FROM: Nancy Williams McReynolds 
RE:  Grant Acceptance 
DATE:  January 27, 2009 
 
The following grant has been awarded to the Tupelo Public School 
District.  At this time, we request that the T.P.S.D. Board of 
Trustees acknowledge and accept this grant on behalf of the 
District. By accepting this grant, the Board also authorizes the 
Finance Department to amend the district’s budget to add the 
grant award amounts to the appropriate budgets. 
 
TPSD Grant # 910 

Grant Source: Lowe’s 
Grant Site: Rankin School 
Grant Title: Rankin Commons 
Grant Purpose: To install an open air commons area with metal 

picnic tables and benches. 
Grant Amount:  $5,000.00 
District/Other Match: $4,521.00 PTO 
District Grant Contact: Glenda Scott/Julia Gaines/Megan Eidt 
Grant Term:   2008-2009 School Year 
 
 
 


